
 
 
 
 

 
 

To finish our dinosaur topic and to celebrate all the wonderful learning the 

children have done, we would like to invite parents/carers to come and view 

our dinosaur museum on Thursday 8th February at 2.30pm. Unfortunately, 

this is the only time that each class’ dinosaur museum will be open. Do not 

worry if you are unable to make it as the children will be bringing home all 

of their creations at the end of the term.   
 
 

Coming up next week…22/01/2024 

Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: Dangerous Dinosaurs! 
We are going back in time to widen our knowledge about dinosaurs. We will be looking 

at the similarities and differences between the dinosaurs, their size and features. We 

will also be learning facts using non-fiction books and learning how to look after 

dinosaurs.  

 

Theme for the Week: Harry and the bucketful of dinosaurs 

As we gear up for another week of learning and exploration, we have some thrilling 

news to share! Brace yourselves, because the missing dinosaurs are making a 

comeback! (Shhh, don’t tell the children) Starting next week, our little explorers 

will embark on an adventure. The children will be reunited with their favourite ancient 

reptiles, and together, they’ll set off on a journey around our school grounds.  

Phonics: 

This week we will be recapping the digraphs and trigraphs we have learned previously 

(ai, ee, igh, oa, oo, oo, ar, or, ur, ow and oi) and learning the new trigraph ‘air’ and the 

digraph ‘er’ and will also be learning to read words with double letters. 

Maths: 

In our math sessions, we’ll continue our exploration of the numbers  6, 7, and 8. We’ll 

continue to look at counting, patterns, and will investigate some simple addition. 
 

Additional notes and reminders 

Our library days will be returning to normal this week. 

Jellyfish – Monday 

 



Turtles – Tuesday 

Starfish – Thursday 

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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